
David Feczko 
17555 W. Woodland Dr. 
Grayslake, IL 60030 

August 24,2010 

To those on the Planning, Building and Zoning Committee, 

The reason why I am asking for an amendment is to replace an existing 
fence. The existing fence is dilapidated and dangerous. My wife Laura 
and I have two children and two dogs who occupy our fenced yard on a 
regular basis. The fence is approximately twenty to twenty five years old, 
according to the fencing companies that have given us estimates on a new 
fence. The fence was in existence when we bought this house 
approximately twelve years ago. 

I have also received the permission of our homeowners association, 
Woodland Meadows, to construct a new fence. They have approved the 
application for an amendment. My neighbor, Nickolas Kovocevic, who 
lives next store on said easement, is in agreement to have the easement 
removed as well. There is no need for an easement as my neighbor's 
behind us also have fenced yards. This easement would lead nowhere, but 
to another fenced yard. The replaced fence will also enhance and increase 
the beauty of our neighborhood. 

My family and I would greatly appreciate approval of this amendment to 
remove this easement. Thank you for your time and consideration to this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

David Feczko 
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Nickolas Kovocevic 
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